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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/357 
 
Subject: Complaints Relating to MH Assessments 

I can confirm that the ICB does not hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

I would like to make a Freedom of Information request about the 
number of complaints this department has had in relation to 
psychologists/psychiatrists sectioning patients in the community 
through their Mental Health Assessments.....I would like a 
response or to indicate I have not worded it properly or to know 
how many complaints have been generated especially in relation 
to a specific doctor. 

Clarification received: I am enquiring about the ICB complaints 
relating to the two doctors who do mental health assessments. 
As to complaints or misconduct.  

The ICB has not received any complaints or contacts relating to any 
Doctors linked to mental health assessments. 
 
We advise you to direct your request to Avon and Wiltshire Mental 
Health Partnership NHS Trust (AWP), further details can be found via 
the link: https://www.awp.nhs.uk/contact-us/freedom-information 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 3 January 2024 and has been approved for release by Rosi 
Shepherd, Chief Nursing Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


